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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
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City of San Dimas Office of the City Manager – Update July 2, 2020 
Latest Updates: 

• As a reminder, the City of San Dimas is permitting temporary outdoor dining to help local restaurants 
cope with COVID-19 related occupancy restrictions. The temporary outdoor dining permit will allow an 
approved restaurant to use adjacent outdoor areas, including parking areas, sidewalks, or common 
areas, to deal with the financial impact of reduced occupancy. For restaurants with a liquor license, 
additional approval from the California Department of Alcoholic Beverage Control will allow these 
restaurants to serve liquor in these temporary outdoor areas. Please click HERE or contact the 
Planning Department at (909) 394-6250 for more information 

• City Hall will be closed on Friday, July 3 in observance of Independence Day. Regular City Hall hours 
will resume on Monday, July 6 

• Beginning Friday, July 10 (and continuing through September 30, 2020), Gladstone Street will be fully 
closed to thru-traffic at the railroad crossing 24 hours a day/7 days a week. Lone Hill Avenue (just 
west of the crossing) and Amelia Avenue (east of the crossing) will remain open and accessible by day 
of detour routes. 

o Crews will be fully rebuilding the railroad crossing on Gladstone St. (San Dimas) as part of the 
9.1-mile Foothill Gold Line light rail project 

o Visit https://foothillgoldline.org/ for more information  
• Reminder: ALL fireworks are illegal in the City of San Dimas and Unincorporated areas of 

Covina and Azusa  
o This includes "Safe and Sane" fireworks. The San Dimas Sheriff's Department is reminding 

everyone that if you see someone that is using illegal fireworks in the areas they patrol, please 
call dispatch at (909) 450-2700  

o Do not send messages via email or direct messages through social media as the accounts may 
not be monitored 24/7 and it will delay responding deputies to your location 

o The possession of illegal fireworks will result in a hefty fine. Together we can prevent the loss 
of property due to fire and fireworks-related injuries. 

• The City will begin the enforcement of the overnight parking restriction on the morning of Monday, 
July 6, at 2 am. Any vehicle observed parked on any street within the City between 2 am, and 5 am 
will be required to display a valid overnight parking permit to avoid a citation 

• The DMV is issuing an extension through September 30, 2020, to all commercial driver licenses, 
learner's permits, endorsements and certificates expiring between March and September 2020. A 
previous extension had been set to expire at the end of June 

o Commercial drivers age 70 and older will receive a paper extension in the mail. While the 
extension is automatic, drivers 69 and younger will not receive a new card or an extension in 
the mail. As an option, these drivers will also be able to request a free temporary paper 
extension online through DMV's Virtual Field Office to document their extension, though one is 
not needed to drive. Commercial drivers who previously requested an extension through June 
30, 2020, are eligible to submit a new request to document the new expiration date 

o For more information, visit https://www.dmv.ca.gov/ 
• View the most recent revised health order (as of July 1) HERE  
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